
 

 

HUNTINGTON BY THE VILLAGE ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING 11-24-2020 

 

Members of the Board convened for an Organizational meeting on 11-24-2020 at the Carrollwood 
Cultural Center. 

Meeting opened at 7:43 pm. Janice motioned to maintain the Officer positions as previously held with  
Jeanice Horn as President, Janice Eastburn as Vice President, Diane Hendrix as Secretary and Phylis 
Zaborek as Treasurer. In favor were Jeanice and Diane, motion passed. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Diane Hendrix, Secretary 


